
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23 November 2017                         RQ/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have been asked to provide some Christmas entertainment at Ashdene and 
Oakdene Nursing Homes on Thursday 14 December between 2- 3.30pm.  I would 
be grateful if you could complete and return the form below as soon as possible, 
indicating your agreement for your son to perform at this event. 
   
The residents have always been very impressed with our performances in previous 
years and it is enjoyed by both the audience and the performers alike. 
 
Your son will also be performing at the school’s annual Carol Service which will be 
held on Thursday 21 December at 2pm at St Denys’ Church.  There are limited 
seats for the public if you wish to support us in this event. 
 
Thank you again for all your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs R Quinton 
Head of Music 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to: Mrs R Quinton, Head of Music, Carre’s Grammar School 
 
I agree for my son ………………………………………. of form …...... 
to perform at Ashdene and Oakdene Nursing Homes on the afternoon of Thursday 
14 December. 
 
Signed …………………………………… Date …………………………………. 
   Parent/Carer 
 
 


